Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class

“Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.”

Welcome back to another exciting year at St Ninian’s Nursery!
The St Niinian’s Nursery staff would like to welcome back our children
and extend a very warm welcome to our new boys and girls who are
joining this wonderful family. What a positive start so far with all of the
children settling in and participating in all of the wonderful experiences
on offer.

We would like also like to welcome our parents to what is sure to be
an exciting adventure for us all in the year ahead. Thank you for

joining us on this journey where adventure, nurture and learning go
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REMINDER

Snack payment is now due for Term
1 — please pay £10.50 through IPay
or the school office.

This can be done as a one off payment or

by two installments through IPay and
covers the cost of your child’s daily snack.




During this session we will have a new child
joining us who has severe allergies. Therefore it
is vitally important that your child DOES NOT
bring in any of the following food types (in their
bags, or without staff knowledge) which include
the following ingredients: nuts, chocolate
spread, peanut butter spreads, celery, sesame,
banana, carrot, peas, lentils, wheat, yellow split
peas and dairy. Please consult a member of
staff if you have any concerns and we will be
happy to discuss further. It is important to us
that all of our children are safe and healthy in
the Nursery and we appreciate your continued
support.

https://www.anaphylaxis.org.uk
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